
LEGAL NOTICE 

BOLTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

 

ON DECEMBER 19, 2023, THE BOLTON INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION TOOK 

THE FOLLOWING ACTION: 

  The Commission approved Permit 2023-8 (IW-23-8) – 9 Lyman Rd - construction of 2-bay, 

26’x26’ detached garage. 

  Delegated to Agent for Issuance: Permit 2023-9 (IW-23-9) – 199 Hebron Rd – replacement of a 

septic system and associated grading. 

  Ross Lally, Chairman, Bolton Inland Wetlands Commission 

 


